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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

TAHOE CITY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT BOARD SEATS UP FOR ELECTION 
 

 The Tahoe City Public Utility District (“District”) will be conducting a consolidated 
general election with the Placer County Elections Department on November 6, 2018.  There 
will be two Board Member seats up for election. 
 
 The District is governed by a 5-member Board, elected by popular vote of the 
general public who reside within the District boundaries.  Each Board Member serves a 4-
year term and anyone interested in running for a seat on the Board must be a registered 
voter within the District.  Board Members receive District medical, dental, vision benefits, 
and in accordance with Section 16002 of the Public Utility District Act, receive a $400 per 
month stipend.  Board Meetings are held on the 3rd Friday of the month at 8:30 a.m. in the 
District Board Room located at 221 Fairway Drive, Tahoe City. 
 
 The filing period begins on Monday, July 16, 2018, at 9:00 a.m. and ends on August 
10, 2018, at 5:00 p.m.  Declaration of Candidacy papers are available at the Placer County 
Clerk-Recorder’s office located at 2954 Richardson Avenue, in Auburn, CA or at the 
Customs House Building located at 775 N. Lake Blvd., Tahoe City, CA, Tuesday through 
Thursday from 11:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., beginning July 16th.  If you would like more 
information regarding the District, please visit the website at www.tcpud.org or contact 
Terri Viehmann, District Clerk at (530) 580-6052.    
 
 
The Tahoe City Public Utility District provides water, sewer and recreation services within its service 
area.  The boundaries of the District lie within both Placer and El Dorado Counties, extending from 
Emerald Bay to Dollar Hill, and along the Truckee River to the Nevada County line.  For additional 
information, call Kurt Althof at 530.580.6057 or send an email to kalthof@tcpud.org. 
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